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25th September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
 

Our Harvest Festival Service this year will take place on Friday 2nd October outside in the 

playground with year groups at a social distance, weather permitting, or virtually in the class rooms.  

Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 parents/carers cannot be invited, but we hope to be able to share 

aspects of our assembly with you in the near future. 

 

As in previous years our Harvest will be going to the Crowthorne Foodbank 

http://crowthorne.foodbank.org.uk/ . They have asked if we could provide:  

 

• Tinned Custard 

• Tinned Potatoes 

• Tinned Sponge Puddings 

• Tinned Vegetables 

• Tinned Tomatoes 

• Tinned Pasta with Meat, Cheese and 

Ravioli 

• Orange and Blackcurrant Squash. 

• Coffee 

• Tinned Fruit 

• Bleach/Toilet Cleaner 

• Handwash Liquid/or Soap 

• Shampoo & Conditioner 

• Adult Toothpaste 

• Washing-up Liquid 

• Ladies & Men’s Deodorant 

• Shaving Cream 

• Razors 

• Anti-bac Spray 

Any food items should be in date by at least 4 months 

 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND IN: 

Soup, Breakfast Cereal, Peanut Butter, Beans, Pasta, Pasta Sauce, Tea Bags, Long Life Milk, 

Rice, Baby Powder Milk 

 

Gifts may be sent in with the children on any day from Monday 28th September. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs H. West 

Headteacher 
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